Kamloops, B.C., 
September 13/2021.

To all MAAC members:

	The Radio Spectrum Committee of M.A.A.C. continues to assist all members with the proper and safe use of their radio equipment.

	If Members are using Spektrum radio products, they are encouraged to read up and enjoy the benefits of using the SAFE and AS3X features included with most of the Spektrum line of radios. 

	I will get the committee to work on an update and information literature on the proper setup of SAFE as well as the use of the Wireless connection for Buddy Box training. 

	I will let my name stand to stay on the Radio Spectrum committee and will accept the position as chairman,

Thank you,

Mark E. Betuzzi – Radio Spectrum Chairman – MAAC 26605L


